
DATE   14th January 2014 
 
Another hot & humid day on Tuesday for our ladies social bowls, and 52 players took to 
the greens. We welcomed back President Barbara and Secretary Judy after their cruise, 
and they assured us they had a wonderful time. President Barbara welcomed new bowler 
Lyn Norton, we hope you enjoyed your first game with us. After many months not being 
able to play because of an injury, it was good to see Debbie Amor back with us again. 
 
Lucky rinks: - 1st  Helen Cooper, Ella Wright, Judy Brady 
   2nd Margaret Edwards, Frances Green, Joan Bird  
  Consolation       Daphne Sumsky, Anne Connell, Betty Hodgson 
 
Raffles: -      1st Marie Bignell, 2nd and 3rd Shirley Chapman, 4th Gwen Turner 
 
50 Club: -  Beth Hicks, Eleanore Russell, Helen Carr 
 
Our ladies who are not bowling anymore came to their first morning tea for 2015, and 
they were Marianne Smith, Shirley Chapman, Nerida Warby, Jan Goldman, Gwen Turner, 
Beryl Young and Marie Bignell. The next morning tea will be on 10th February. 
 
Coaching with Shirley and Margaret will continue on Fridays at 10.00 am – weather 
permitting. 
 
It was announced at the last District meeting that in a fours game the seconds will keep 
the score cards. It was also announced that every player will pay $15 for lunch at all 
District games. 
 
Australia Day Monday 26th – Damper and Billy Tea 9.30am and bowls start 10.00 $45 a 
team includes lunch and 18 ends. Australiana is the dress code. Lots of prizes. 
Alternatively Breakfast at Settlement Point $7.00. Please give your names to Robyn 
Biddle for catering Purposes. 
 
We are running out of prizes for spiders, so if anyone has any they would be appreciated 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy 
recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only please 
ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  
 


